CASTLEFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 417
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING
JUNE 23, 2021

Chairman Rae Ann Bower called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Trustees present were:
Rae Ann Bower Kim Taylor
Charlene Davis Todd Wells
Absent: Jason Nunes
Superintendent Dena Allred, Principal Chuck Day and Dean of Students, Tim Rohr were also present.
SUCCESS STORIES- Superintendent Dena Allred’s first budget hearing went well. Graduation was a success.
The FFA team scored high at state. The boy's basketball team played well at the recent tournament.

Superintendent Dena Allred received a grant for the SRO of $16,094.00.

CONSENT AGENDA- Charlene Davis moved to accept the consent agenda as written. Todd Wells seconded.
Motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE- None

OLD BUSINESS

MAINTENANCE- Updates on various summer projects

TRANSPORTATION- Rick Rodgers requested a bus replacement after the bus in the accident is repaired.
NEW BUSINESS

WORK RELEASE- Kim Taylor moved to approve the work release for Evan Fontes and Dacien Nunes. Todd
Wells seconded. Motion carried.

RESIGNATION- Kim Taylor moved to accept Sami Verity’s resignation as Girl's basketball coach. Todd Wells
seconded. Motion carried.

NEW HIRES- Todd Wells moved to hire Ben Memmott as the high school science teacher. Charlene Davis
seconded. Motion carried.

LEADERSHIP PREMIUMS- Todd Wells moved to accept the leadership premiums as presented. Charlene Davis
seconded. Motion carried.

PRINCIPAL REPORT- Principal Chuck Day discussed PTYOQ, covering duties so a Para can attend staff meetings,
improving student achievement. | station yearly growth and job descriptions for K-12 Principal and IT
attendance coordinator /librarian.



DEAN OF STUDENTS REPORT- Dean of Students, Tim Rohr discussed SPED/ISAT achievement. Training. Grant
for the self-contained room. Senior sneak and road painting went well. SBO speeches went well.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT- Superintendent Dena Allred discussed the Audio Enhancement system. ESSER IlI
reentry plan.

COMMENTS FROM TRUSTEES- Chairman Rae Ann Bower asked about unpaid lunch fees. Todd Wells asked if
any notifications were received regarding redistricting trustee zones.

There being no further business, Vice Chairman Charlene Davis moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:03 p.m.
Kim Taylor seconded. Motion carried.
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